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4th June, 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Sex Education – Summer Term 2019 

 

Please find attached a copy of the school’s Sex Education Policy, together with a timetable for Years 5 

and 6 for the Summer Term. 

 

I would be grateful if you could sign and return the slip by Friday, 14th June, giving permission for your 

child to take part in these lessons, by ticking the appropriate box. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

S. A. Barnard-Taylor (Mrs.) 

Headteacher 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Name of Child …………………………………………………………….     Year ……………… 

 

I give permission for my child to take part in Sex Education lessons  

during the Summer Term, 2019        

 

 

I do not give permission for my child to take part in Sex Education lessons  

during the Summer Term, 2019        

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………….. (Parent/Guardian) 

 

PRINT NAME: ………………………………………………………………….. 
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